
Compatriot: 

If you are not receiving the  

‘Four 7news’ online, please –e-

mail your on-line address to 

Chapter Secretary Allen Christian 

at alcjec@sbcglobal.net. 

You can receive a copy of your 

newsletter in full color and save 

your chapter postage. 
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Awards and Education 
 
It’s that time of year 
again.  The East Fork-
trinity Chapter will be 
presenting numerous 
Bronze Good Citizenship 
and Bronze JROTC 

Medals.  The Chapter will also be 
presenting Poster Contest Awards. 
 
 
  2010 CHAPTER OFFICERS 

 
 President Harmon Adair (972)-288-6087 

 Vice President Allen Christian (972)-689-9797 

Secretary Allen Christian (972)-689-9797 

Treasurer Charles Windham (972)-278-5150 

Registrar  Harmon Adair                     (972)-288-6087 

Chaplain Walter Thomas (972)-203-9845 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The May 13, 2010, East 

Fork Trinity Chapter 

meeting will be held in the 

Garland Central Library at 

7:00 pm.  Compatriot 

Charles Windham will 

provide the refreshments 

Plan to Attend. Your Chapter needs you. 

 

Minutes of the Meeting of the East  

Fork-Trinity Chapter 

TEXAS SOCIETY SONS OF THE AMERICAN 

REVOLUTION 

March 11, 2010 

 
The March meeting of the East Fork-Trinity Chapter, SAR, was 

called to order at 7:03 p.m. at the Garland Central Library, (625 

Austin St, Garland, TX) by Chapter President Harmon Adair. 

 

Chaplin Walter Thomas opened the meeting with prayer.   

 

 Past President Delora Lewis then led the Pledge of Allegiance to the 

United States flag, President Harmon Adair led the Pledge to the 

Texas Flag and Compatriot Tom Whitelock led the Pledge to the 

SAR Flag.  

 

The East Fork-Trinity Chapter January 2010 meeting minutes were 

approved as posted in the Chapter newsletter „four 7news‟. 

 

Visitors and guest were recognized by the chapter.   

 

President Harmon Adair presented Compatriot William D. Hill with 

the Ten Year Membership Pin.  Bill earned the pin in 2008. 

 

President Harmon Adair addressed the new approved membership of 

compatriot Andrew Melton.  Andrew, a recent graduate of Texas 

Tech University, had presented his application to the Mesquite  
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Chapter and has not been sworn in.  Andrew is currently employed in 

Lubbock.  Compatriot Delora Lewis volunteered to contact the SAR 

Chapter in Lubbock and forward his membership packet. 

  

Compatriot David Adams was then inducted into membership by District 

Six Vice President Mark Hansen. 

 

The Americanism was presented by Joyce Adair.  She spoke on the Odds 

and Ends of the American Revolution.  Her topics included “Worms Won 

the War for the patriots” 

 

President Harmon Adair then presented the main Presentation of the day.  

He spoke about Costal Naval Battles at Yorktown and New York City. 

 

The Chapter then judged the posters presented to the East Fork-Trinity 

Chapter for presentation at the TXSSAR state poster Contest.  Nicholas 

Moulder from Mrs. Johnson's fifth grade class at Walnut Glean Academy 

won first place in the Artistic poster contest and Makenna Preville from 

Mrs. Patti Spillman‟s fifth grade class at Pullen Elementary won first place 

in the Poster with research Contest.  Both Posters will be judged at the 

TXSSAR Annual meeting. 

 

The chapter then had the drawing for the door prize. 

 

Compatriot Harmon Adair led the SAR Closing. 

 

The Benediction was presented by Chaplin Walter Thomas. 

 

The meeting was adjourned by President Harmon Adair at 8:00 P. M 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Secretary: Allen Christian 

Secretary, East Fork-Trinity Chapter - TXSSAR  

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes of the Joint Meeting 

 Of the  

East Fork-Trinity Chapter 

TEXAS SOCIETY SONS OF THE AMERICAN 

REVOLUTION  

And the 

Colonel George Mason Chapter 
 

National Society Daughters of the American Revolution 

April 13, 2010 

The Joint meeting of the East Fork-Trinity Chapter,  

 

TXSSAR and the Colonel George Mason Chapter, DAR was called 

to order by DAR Regent Marla Hill at 6:57 PM at the First 

Presbyterian Church, Garland Texas. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DAR Chaplin Jo Langwell led the joint Chapters in an 

opening prayer. 

 

Regent Marla Hill then led the Chapters in the Pledge of 

Allegiance to the US Flag and the Pledge to the Texas Flag. 

 

East Fork-Trinity Chapter, TXSSAR President Harmon Adair 

led the Pledge to the SAR Flag. 

 

President Adair then announced that the Poster submitted by 

The East Fork-Trinity Chapter had won the State Contest.  The 

J. M. Looney Poster Contest was won Nicholas Moulder from 

Mrs. Johnson's fifth grade class at Walnut Glen Academy of 

Garland.  Nicholas will receive a $500 award and his poster 

will be forwarded to the National Poster Contest. 

 

President Adair displayed the Chapter Scrapbook that had won 

Second place at the TXSSAR State Contest. 

 

East Fork-trinity Chapter Vice President Allen Christian then 

presented the SAR Eagle Scout Award to Eagle Scout Colin 

Brasher. 

 

Regent Marla Hill presented Ms Juliana Zhang, the DAR 

Essay winner, with a certificate and check.  Juliana they read 

her winning essay to the group. 

 

The chapters then had the drawing for the door prize. 

 

The Benediction was presented by DAR Chaplin Jo Langwell. 

 

The meeting was adjourned by Regent Marla Hill at 8:00 P. M 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Secretary: Allen Christian 

Secretary, East Fork-Trinity Chapter - TXSSAR  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Old Man Winter caused the 

Cancellation of the February Meeting of 

the East Fork-Trinity Chapter 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Compatriot David Adams is being inducted into 

membership by District Six Vice President Mark 

Hansen. 

 

Joyce Adair presented 

“Worms Won the War for the patriots” 

 

President Harmon Adair 

Presented 

Costal Naval Battles at Yorktown and New York 

City 

A Winner 
This poster,  prepared by Nicholas Moulder 

from Mrs. Johnson's fifth grade class at Walnut 

Glen Academy won First Place at the state 

contest level.  It will now compete at the 

national level. 

The refreshments were provided by 

Harmon and Joyce Adair 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DAR Regent, Marla Hill, call the joint 

DAR/SAR meeting to order 

President Harmon Adair displays the 

TXSSAR winning poster to the 

membership of the joint meeting 

Vice President, Allen Christian (Eagle 

Scout 1956), presents the SAR Eagle 

Scout Award to Eagle Scout Colin 

Brasher 

DAR Essay winner, Juliana Zhang, 

reads her winning essay to the 

assembled group 


